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Minutes - Teller PTA Mosting
51612017
6:10-7:00 pm

CALLTO ORDER:  The regular meeting of Teller PTA was called 10 order 5/16 in ibrary of
Teller Elementary at 6:10 pm by President Elect Teasley Rubeck.
‘Secretary Lisa Santos recorded the minutes.

AGENDA. ‘The agenda was approved.
ATIENDANCE: 18 people were in attendance.
Executive Committee in attendance: Beth Finch, Treasurer; Sarah
Haney, Secretary-Elect; Lisa Santos, Secretary; Alson Melun,
‘Secretary; Teasley Rubeck, President-Elect; Jane Reed, Treasurer

TREASURER'S  Treasurer Beth Finch reported the financials of the Teller PTA.

REPORT: - Apex Fun Run raised $24k
~Tellerwear raised $150
~Scarf fundraiser raised $325
-Projected fundraising total for end of 2016/17 school year is $110k
approx.

PRINCIPAL'S Becky Archuleta gave the Principal’s Report:

REPORT:

Interviews for Assistant Principal have been taking place and candidate
fleld has been narrowed down o 4.

Teller is moving forward on the ‘accelerated’ program. GT & HGT
students were tested. We are still waiting on a date for a community
‘meeing to explain program to parents.

[EUNDRAISING ‘The fundraising committee will be revamping next year. Three big
REPORT: fundraisers wil stil take place to benefit the PTA fund - Taste for Teller;
Fun Run; Tellerpalooza. Restaurant Nights and smaller events will be
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directed towards raising money for specific teacher requests. Leah
‘Boucher wil be the fundraising chair next year.

COLLARORATIVE
SCHOOL
COMMITTEE
(CSC) REPORT:
OTHER: Mike Johnson from the Denver School Board spoke at the meeting.
'DPS will be shrinking the central offices and giving more decision
‘making control to the schools.
‘Teller will receive bond monies for some capital improvements such as
‘more LED lighting and some cooling systems. The CSC will create
‘committee to help allocate some addiional fund for the school.
Teller will also receive some money from the mill vy, about $62k per
year. This will go towards the ‘whole child" (counseling, early iteracy,
tech, etc)
ADJOURNMENT: ‘The meeting was adjoumned at 7:10 PM.
201617 Executive Committee.
Dawn Hampton, President Teasiey Ruback, President Elect N
Allson Melun, Vice resident L Toros, Vice President Elect:
isa Santos, Secretary Sarah Haney, Secretay Elect

Jane Reed, Treasurer

Beth Finch, Treasurer Elect
SELLER




